
Distance Learning Families, 
 
Thank you for your flexibility this first week of school. We have had very positive interactions with 
families and students and are very excited for the year ahead. We would like to give you more 
information on monitoring your students’ progress in their Edgenuity courses. These are self-paced 
courses so it is important for all of us to be monitoring and tracking our students progress so we can 
help them succeed and complete their courses on time. Edgenuity will report progress, grades, and time 
spent working in their classes. Students are required to be on their Edgenuity courses at their assigned 
class times and we will take attendance every period, based on who is online.  
 
To monitor your student’s progress, you can use your student’s login information to gain access to their 
Edgenuity account. It is important for your students to share this information with you, so that you may 
monitor at your convenience. 
https://auth.edgenuity.com/Login/ 
Username: ID#@washoeschools.org 
Password: ID # 
 
Moving forward, all communication will be done through Edgenuity rather than Microsoft Teams 
because it is more efficient and accurate for both students and teachers, as well as for keeping track of 
attendance.  You may also contact us through direct email or phone call. Within Edgenuity, there is an 
announcement board in the “Collaboration Corner” for sharing important information to your students, 
which will replace checking in on Microsoft Teams. 
 
Please feel free to send us any questions that you may have.  
 
Miss Kohler 
Mackenzie.kohler@washoeschools.net 
(775) 333-5330 Extension 42556 
 
Mr. Nielsen 
pnielsen@washoeschools.net 
(775) 333-5330 Extension 42526 
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